
From: Eileen Willmott  
Sent: 17 May 2021 13:01 
To: Planning  
Subject: DPCAAC recent tree list comments 17/05/21 

 

Dear Planners and Tree Officers,  

 

List 632 

2021/2029/T. 36 Laurier Road 

I personally do not object to the felling of the T5 Plum tree, but only if the recommendations 

of the Arboricultural Report are observed regarding the ultimate tree height of any 

replacement tree. 

 

List 633 

No tree applications for Dartmouth Park. 

 

Thank you, 

Take care and stay safe, 

Eileen Willmott 

 


